
   

                                                               

               

 
 

 
 
5 June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
As a class we are going to TVAP on Wednesday 7 June. We will be leaving at 10:00 and returning 
at 14:00 so students will be able to return home on their normal transport. 
 
They will need to bring weather appropriate clothing, as part of it is outdoors, along with a packed 
lunch and a drink.  If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch please let us know. 
 
If the weather is fair then the park may turn on its water play area. Please could you make sure the 
students have a set of spare clothes or swimming kit (preferably with a t-shirt for the sun).  
  
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
Oliver.jones@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 

  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Oliver Jones 
Class Teacher Mian Class 
 
------------------------------- 
 
REPLY SLIP: TVAP – Wednesday, 7 June 2023 
 
Student’s Name:…………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Please tick a lunch option and return this slip to Oliver Jones 
 
I will provide a packed lunch 
 
I would like a school packed lunch ordered 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Oliver.jones@manorgreenschool.co.uk

